
U.S. Department of Homeland Sccul'ity 
San Francisco 

Transportation 
Security . 
Administration 

March 22, 2007 

US Coast Guard 
ATTN: CDR E.B. Lawson 
300 Ala Moana Blvd. 
Suite 9-111 
Honolulu, HI 96850 

Re: Use ofVideo-Conferencing Facilities 

Dear "'''"'' 1A fl9 ee Lawson, 

Now that the Transportation Security Administration's case requiring video-conferencing has almost 
come to an end, I am taking this occasion to thank you for your assistance in scheduling the room and 
video conferences. 

With your assistance, we successfully coordinated an administrative hearing involving witnesses in 
various places throughout the country. Ifvideo-conferencing could not be held in your facilities, the 
U. S. government would have had to spend hundreds ofdollars flying each person to Honolulu. 

Once again, thank you for your support. Your assistance was invaluable, and on behalf of the 
Agency, we appreciate your willingness to help in this case. 

sincerelY~, 

Ei~en Dizon Calaguas ~ 
tomey-Advisor 


Office of Chief Counsel 


Transportation Security Administration 
1001 Bayhill Drive, 2nd Floor 
San Bruno, CA 94080 


